Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2013 10:29 AM

To: 'McMasters, Steven@Waterboards'

Cc: 'Bob Clark-Riddell'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: MEHDIZADEH PROPERTY, 5175 BROADWAY, OAKLAND

Dear Mr. McMasters,

Alameda County Environmental Health has reviewed and accepted the reports documenting the removal of remediation
equipment, the destruction of the remaining wells, and for removal of wastes generated during these processes at the
MEHDIZADEH PROPERTY, 5175 BROADWAY, OAKLAND, CA, ACEH case file RO0000139, GeoTracker Global ID
T0600100882.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 / 567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




